
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
New Bremen Local Schools 
901 E. Monroe Street 
New Bremen, Ohio 45869 
PH: 419-629-8606 Ext. 109 
FX: 419-629-0115 
Brian Puthoff 
Director of Technology 
 

 
  
 
 

 
 

 

  

   

New Bremen Local School District 

Department of Technology 

   

School Announcements with OneCall Now 
 

New Bremen Schools use a parent notification system called OneCall Now to contact all of our parents 

within minutes and keep you updated quickly and efficiently with messages that help keep you actively 

involved in your child’s education. 

 

We utilize this system for school delays and cancellations as well as entire building or district 

announcements.  Each family has the option of receiving calls on up to six phone numbers.  Please note 

that if you list six phone numbers, all will be contacted when we use the system. 

 

The most important thing parents can do is to make sure you inform the school of changes in your 

contact information. We must have updated phone numbers for the system to work effectively.  Please 

complete the form below only if your contact information has changed from the previous school year.  

For this year’s kindergarten students, the contact information you provided at kindergarten screening has 

been updated to the system.  It is only necessary for you to complete the form below if you want 

additional numbers contacted. 

 

In addition to receiving calls from the school using this system, parents can easily retrieve or replay a 

message that was cut off from an answering machine, answered by a toddler, or received on a cellular 

phone that dropped the call mid-message.  In order to do this: 

 Call toll-free (877) 698-3261 or (866) 321-4255 from any touch-tone phone. 

 At the greeting, press 1, and then enter the phone number that OneCall Now dialed. This is the phone 

number that you have given to the school to reach you. 

 

Please complete and return this form to your school office  

ONLY if there is a change from the previous school year. 
 

Parent Notification Service Contact Numbers 
 

IMPORTANT NOTE FOR PARENTS WITH MULTIPLE CHILDREN IN SCHOOL: 

If you have more than one child in school, you must choose the same phone number(s) for each child or 

you will receive multiple phone calls when we use the system. 

 

_______________________________   ______________________________ 

Student’s Name      Phone Number 1 

 

__________________     ______________________________ 

Grade       Phone Number 2 

 

______________________________   ______________________________ 

Phone Number 3      Phone Number 4 

 

______________________________   ______________________________ 

Phone Number 5      Phone Number 6 

 

________________________   ______________________________ 

Parent Name (Please Print)                   Parent Signature 


